

February 2021

Directors' Newsletter

Noonan Academy

Mrs. Davis Miss.Dea 3528 S.W. 3rd Avenue Cape Coral, FL 33914 239-945-7001

It is hard to believe we are half way through our school year already! Be sure to check out our facebook page to see our 100 year old VPK'ers on the 100day of school and career day. Everyone looked so cute! Make sure to mark your calendars for all the events coming up.

2021- 2022 School Year

Open registration for the public will begin on February 15th. Seats cannot be guaranteed after open enrollment begins, without preregistration. If you have not returned your re-registration form and registration fee, which was sent home in January, it is important that you do so ,by February 15th ,to receive 1/2 off registration.

Spring Break and Summer Camp registrations are coming out soon.

2020 Tax statements are available by request. Please call the school office or leave a note in the tuition box for Mrs. Davis.

Parent/ Teacher Conferences

February 15th is conference day for two's and three's. there is no Preschool or VPK, only Daycare and wrap around students.

February 22nd is conference day for VPK. There will be no VPK. Wrap around only.

Please return your form so we can schedule all phone conferences.

Dates to Remember:

1st- Monthly Tuition due

12th—Valentine's Parties

15th- Daycare day- No Preschool or VPK

22nd-No VPK

25th-fire drill





Classroom Valentine Parties



Valentine's Parties will be held on Friday, Feb. 12th. Check your child's newsletters for more details. Please address Valentine's cards to "classmate".

Requesting any magazines for donation for school projects. Thank you!



